
 
Fair Share for Walking & Biking:  
Tell the next Illinois Governor and General 
Assembly to invest $50 million in a new, 
dedicated Bike Walk Fund.  

 
Each year people throughout Illinois are discovering walking and biking as options for every day 
transportation, unleashing health, environmental, equitable and economic benefits in communities across the 
state.  

Despite this growth, the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) invests very few state dollars on 
infrastructure projects to improve conditions for walking and biking. Meanwhile, vast amounts of IDOT funds 
pour into road projects that benefit drivers and often lead to more congestion and pollution.  

We call upon the next Illinois Governor and General Assembly to commit to spending a fair share of state 
transportation dollars for a new, dedicated Bike Walk Fund of $50 million per year, which is only about 1.5% 
of state spending at IDOT. This is in addition to federal funds that funnel through IDOT for walking and biking.  

Please sign your name below to join our call to action. We’ll keep you posted on this and other advocacy 
efforts that benefit people who walk and bike to work, to school and to recreate.  
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